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From: Lisa Grigg (Communities Support Assistant) <Lisa.Grigg@cornwall.gov.uk>
Sent: 18 April 2024 17:13
Cc: Catherine Thomson
Subject: Tamar Bridge and Torpoint Ferry
Importance: High

Iinformation Classification: CONTROLLED

Dear Clerks

At the last South East Cornwall CAP meeting there was a discussion in relation to the increase in tolls at the
Tamar Bridge and Torpoint Ferry. From this, it was agreed that the views of the town and parish councils
would be sought, as it was felt that the CAP could be promoted as a strategic partner to the Tamar Bridge
and Torpoint Ferry joint committee — thus enabling the CAP to make strong representations to any
consultation exercises and/or representing the views of the towns and parishes.

If you could let me know if you agree with this proposal - and if you could let me know by 315t May - it
would be much appreciated. The matter will then be discussed further at the next CAP meeting to be held
on 4™ June.

With thanks and regards
Catherine

Catherine Thomson| Community Link Officer, South East Cornwall CAP | Localism Team
Cornwall Council | Communities and Public Protection
catherine.thomson@cornwall.gov.uk | Tel: 07769 724877
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This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come
to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-
mail us immediately at enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording
and/or monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the
Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It
is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. The
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